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  15th August 2022 
   
Dear  Ms Walsh 
 
Schedule 17 Consultation under the High Speed 2 (London – West Midlands) Act 2017 
 
EUSTON CAVERN HEADHOUSE 
Application for approval under Schedule 17 of High Speed Rail (London - West Midlands) Act 
2017 relating to vent shaft headhouse building, comprising of one headhouse building, planter 
boxes, earthworks to include hardstanding area for vehicle access to the site and vehicle 
parking, access gates, , parapet wall and artificial lighting equipment affixed to the headhouse 
building and within the compound. 
   
The Greater London Archaeological Advisory Service (GLAAS) provides archaeological advice 
to boroughs in accordance with the principles set out in the National Planning Policy 
Framework and GLAAS Charter.  In the present context, GLAAS has been providing advice to 
yourselves and HS2 Ltd on mitigating the archaeological impact of the new railway since the 
project’s inception and we continue to liaise closely with HS2’s historic environment team 
and their consultants. 
 
As noted in the applicant’s written statement, the headhouse is located in an area subject to 
massive modern disturbance likely to have removed any archaeological interest so no 
modifications are needed for this reason.    
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Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information.  This response 
relates solely to archaeological issues. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 SANDY KIDD 
 
Sandy Kidd MA MCIfA MRTPI FSA 
Team Leader (GLAAS) 
London & South East Region 
 
 


